
JONESFIELD TOWNSHIP BOARD 

NOTICE OF SPECIAL MEETING 

 

The Jonesfield Township Board will hold a special meeting on Monday, June 21, 2021, at 6:00 

p.m. at the Jonesfield Township Hall located at 217 Eddy St., Merrill, Michigan 48637. The 

purpose of the public meeting is to discuss a decommissioning agreement with DTE Electric 

Company for the Meridian Wind Park and authorize the Township Supervisor to sign the 

decommissioning agreement on behalf of the Township. 

 

Individuals with disabilities requiring auxiliary aids or services who are planning to attend the 

public meeting should notify the Township at (989) 860-9117 as soon as possible in advance of 

the meeting. 

 

This notice is posted in compliance with the Open Meetings Act, Public Act 267 of 1976, as 

amended, (MCL 41.72a(2)(3)) and the Americans With Disabilities Act. 

 

Jonesfield Township Board 

Marcia Stanley, Township Clerk 

(989) 860-9117 
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